
 SCOTTS VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

RESOLUTION NO. 18-008 

RED RIBBON WEEK OCTOBER 22 - OCTOBER 28, 2016 

WHEREAS, the Board of Education (the “Board”) of the Scotts Valley Unified School District (the “District”) 

is committed to promote the safety of students in Scotts Valley public schools by designating Red Ribbon Week 

WHEREAS, the Board pledges to help children grow up safe, healthy, and drug-free.  Children who are 

regularly made aware about the dangers of drug use are 42% less likely to use drugs than those who are not, yet 

only a quarter of teens report having such conversations from parents, educators, and community members.  

During the week of October 22 – October 28 we plan to bring awareness to student safety by promoting the 

following: 

WHEREAS, as parents, educators, and community members, we will talk to our children and the children in 

our lives about the dangers of substance abuse 

WHEREAS, we will help establish clear guidelines for our children about the dangers of substance abuse 

WHEREAS, we will set a good example for our children by not using illegal drugs or medicine without a 

prescription 

WHEREAS, we will monitor our children's behavior and enforce appropriate consequences, so that appropriate 

guidelines are respected 

WHEREAS, we will encourage family, friends, educators, and community members to follow the same 

guidelines to keep children safe from substance abuse 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOSLVED that the Scotts Valley Unified School District Board of Trustees 

proclaims October 22 – October 28, 2017 to be RED RIBBON WEEK. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Scotts Valley Unified School District Board of Trustees strongly 

encourages all parents, educators, and members of our community to join in this observance. 

Vote:         Motion made by Trustee:_______________ 

AYES: 

NOES:        Second by Trustee:____________________ 

ABSTAIN: 

ABSENT: 

ATTEST: 

 

_____________________________________   ____________________________________ 

Tanya Krause, Superintendent     Michael Shulman, President 

Secretary to the Board of Trustees     Board of Trustees 

Dated:  October 10, 2017 


